
 
 

 VA-ALL-PRV-20065-21 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Provider Notice 
 

Thank you for being a Molina Complete Care (MCC) network provider and helping us provide high 

quality health care services to our members.  

MCC supports the new “rooming in” clinical guidelines around Substance Use Disorder (SUD) and 

Neonatal Abstinence Syndrome (NAS). To help identify NAS babies quickly so we can provide care 

management and support services to baby and mother, please notify us of any newborn with a 

length of stay greater than three days.   

Please use the Newborn Notification form, located on the Provider Forms page of our website under 

the “Maternity” heading. The form can be used for standard newborn notification as well. 

Please call us at 1-800-424-4524 if you have any questions.  

 

https://www.mccofva.com/for-providers/forms/

